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April 2025 Board Report 
 
IAR Testing 

Third through fifth grade students and staff have been hard at work on the Illinois 
Assessment of Readiness.  Third and fourth grade students took a total of five 
assessments.  Fifth grade students took a total of eight assessments.  We 
appreciate the dedication from the staff to ensure such a smooth process.  We 
look forward to receiving the data from ISBE this summer.  
 

ELA Committee Update 
On April 9, 2025, we had two Amplify representatives visit the elementary 
buildings to support teachers and provide feedback.  We utilized the afternoon to 
debrief with the reps to discuss specific questions from the teachers.  On April 
14, 2025, the pilot team had the opportunity to zoom with the Vice President of 
Professional Development for The Reading League.  The Reading League are 
the leaders in literacy across the country and are program/curriculum neutral.  
 

Preschool for All Monitoring Visit 
On April 22, 2025, Mrs. Rieken’s morning preschool session was monitored by 
McCormick Center for Early Childhood as required by ISBE.  Mrs. Rieken, Mrs. 
Allen, and Mrs. Braun worked very hard to prepare for the visit.  We are looking 
forward to our results and making improvements.   


